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Continued discussions regarding Decommissioning request of Olin Residence Hall; 4550 Scott Avenue, St. 
Louis, Missouri 63110-1093 

SUMMARY AND ACTION REQUIRED (IF ANY) 

The NRC contacted the licensee to support a licensing action requested concerning the decommissioning of 
Olin Residence Hall located at 4550 Scott Avenue, St. Louis, Missouri 63110-1093. The questions by NRC 
and responses are below: 

Question - Are any licensed activities being conducted in Olin Residence Hall? 
Answer- No, all licensed activities have ceased. 

Question - Has the licensee done a Historical Site Assessment to determine the extent of previous licensed 
activities within the Olin Residence Hall? 
Answer- Yes. The licensee will provide NRC documentation associated with the Historical Site Assessment 
of Olin Residence Hall within 2 weeks of this telephonic call. 

Question - Can the licensee provide a copy of the decommissioning documentation that can be released for 
public release as the document dated July 27, 2018 initiating the licensing action contains Official Use Only -
Security Related Information? 
Answer - Yes, a document that contains all appropriate decommissioning information from the July 27, 2018 
letter that can be released to the public will be sent to the NRC within 2 weeks of the telephonic call. 
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